
A message from Mrs Wathen & Mr Spink…… 
 

Good afternoon and welcome back after what we are hoping was a restful and enjoyable half-term 
holiday. We have an action-packed half-term ahead of us. We have updated this half-term’s dates 
for your diary (and it is taking up a whole page!) for you on this newsletter. This week we have finally 
had the pleasure of the Leeds United Foundation coming into school for our long-awaited Penalty 
Shoot-out. The children have had a lovely day and have been extremely enthusiastic and excited 
about working with KopCat and the LUFC Foundation team. We will be in touch with more              
information about winners of the many prizes LUFC have for us. They will be hosting an assembly in 
school in the coming weeks to present the prizes—we can’t wait! 
Next week we have the second planned day of National Industrial Strike Action (Tuesday 28th       
February). A separate letter has been sent to you with information regarding this.  Also next week 
(Wednesday 1st March) high school places are released to year 6 pupils. You should receive an         
e-mail from Leeds City Council confirming the high school place your Y6 child has been 
allocated. We hope that you have a restful, relaxing weekend and look forward to seeing 
you all back in school as normal on Monday morning.  
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Attendance Matters 

Whole school attendance is 95.7% this week.  

Remember we are aiming for 96% or above. 
 

Our Biscuit Bears are going to 1HM & 5GA for the best attendance this week. 

5GA have won a Pizza Party for 100% attendance this week. 

1HM, 4RM, 5HW, 5GA & 6NP have won an extra playtime for attendance over 97% this week. 

N— 90% Rec 1—95% Rec 2— 96%  1HM– 97% 1FA— 96% 2HW— 96% 2NI— 96%  3NB—96% 

3JH— 96% 4LB— 94% 4RM— 99% 5HW– 99% 5GA— 100% 6NP— 98% 6CH—90%  
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Dates for your diary—Spring Term 

Monday 20th February 2023— School reopens after half term 

Tuesday 28th February 2023— National Strike Action— 

2NI, 5GA & 6NP classes closed 

Tuesday 28th February 2023— 6CH trip to Leeds Museum 

Wednesday 1st March 2023— High School Places released for Y6 children 

Wednesday 1st March 2023—Afternoon Tea—2:30pm 

Thursday 2nd March 2023—6NP Leeds Museum Trip 

  Thursday 2nd March 2023—World Book Day 

Tuesday 14th March 2023—World Maths Day 

Tuesday 17th March 2023—Year 1 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Tuesday 28th March 2023—Easter Discos in School  

Thursday 30th March 2023—Year 2 trip to Pontefract Castle  

Friday 31st March 2023—Year 5 Trip to Leeds Museum  

Friday 31st March 2023—School closes for Easter holidays  

Monday 17th April 2023—School reopens for the Summer term  



 

 

Certificate winners this week... 
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